
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We would like to update you on our construction plans 
for part of the former Maria Fidelis school site 
 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 

Earlier in the year we submitted a planning application to build a new 

Construction Skills Centre and site accommodation building on the 

former Maria Fidelis school playground, adjacent to North Gower 

Street and Starcross Street.   
 

We are holding an online event on 15 November 2021 to share our 

Construction Management Plan for the proposed development.   
 

At this event you will be able to: 

• Discuss the Construction Management Plan with our team;   

• Ask questions and share your thoughts on the plan;   

• Find out how you can be involved in the regular review of our 

Construction Management Plan 



 

  

 

 

We are holding an online engagement event to share the 

Construction Management plan and provide you with an 

opportunity to ask questions  

  

 

• The event will be held on Monday 15 November 2021,  

between 6pm and 7pm. 

 

The event will be held on Microsoft Teams. You can register your 

attendance in advance via hs2.org.uk/events 

 

All of the information shown during the events will be available 

from www.HS2inCamden.co.uk prior to this event.  

 

If you do not have internet access but would like to find out more, 

please get in touch via telephone and we will be happy to help. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Freephone 08081 434 434  

Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

 To keep up to date with what is 

happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

 

 

Reference number:   HS2-MW-MD-Ph1-Eu-St-S3-CR-30-18/10/2021 
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